
When: Wednesday, March 9, 2016

Where: Meeting Room #4

empire State Plaza, Albany

SPeAk UP!
for SUNY’S TeCh SeCToR CoLLegeS

Ask your chapter president how to sign up.
For more information, contact Celine Mell in UUP Research/Legislation

at cmell@uupmail.org or at (518) 640-6600.

Faculty, staff and students from SUNY’s Tech Sector Colleges

are urged to attend a UUP Advocacy Day to press lawmakers

to support issues crucial to your Tech Sector campuses!

Transportation, lunch and meetings with lawmakers
will be arranged by UUP Research/Legislation.


